Certificate of Appreciation

The Children’s Centre would like to
offer our sincere thanks to

Robinson’s

who helped to raise over £1,300 at
our 2009 charity Mhelliah auction.

Your continued support is as always,
SO very much appreciated.

Thank you

Marcie Dean
Fundraising Coordinator

The Childrens Centre

Children,Young People and Families First




